

PREPARATORY ACADEMY

PH: (760) 948-4333 • FAX: (760) 948-9333

Dear Parents/Guardians of LEPA.

La Verne Elementary Preparatory Academy is always working to empower life-long learners and strive for excellence. Part of that means ensuring our students have clear expectations not only for academics, but for behaviors as well. We are proud to announce that our school is implementing P.B.I.S. or Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports by showing LEPA P.R.I.D.E!

LEPA P.R.I.D.E. can be displayed for all areas of our school including classrooms, hallways, the playground, office, lunchroom, and even in the restrooms.

LEPA P.R.I.D.E. is a system that defines, teaches, and supports appropriate behavior to create a positive school environment where teachers can teach and students can learn.

LEPA P.R.I.D.E. expectations are:

- Proactive
- Respectful
- Integrity
- Diligence
- Ensure Safety

Please see the attached LEPA P.R.I.D.E. behavioral matrix that outlines expected behaviors. The matrix defines what each expectation is and what it looks like in all areas of our campus. These expectations have been taught to our scholars and when observed by any of our staff members can be rewarded with a P.R.I.D.E. ticket. These reward tickets will be attached weekly, monthly, and semester rewards. Please review the attached behavioral matrix with your scholar to reinforce these positive behaviors and promote LEPA P.R.I.D.EI

Our school has already been honored by PBIS with the bronze level of recognition for implementing this on our campus. Let's shoot for GOLD! If we all work together, it can be accomplished. To foster this partnership further, we will be planning a parent information meeting on implementing P.R.I.D.E. at home and will send home information regarding this event as it approaches. Thank you for your continued support in the success of all LEPA scholars.

Sincerely, LEPA Staff

www.lepacademy.com